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From: mark@kingdomdevelop.com
Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 12:08 PM
To: planning@wtc.tas.gov.au
Subject: I2021154852 - West Tamar Draft LPS Representation
Attachments: WTC letter.pdf

Hi 
 
Attached is our written representation in .pdf form for the West Tamar Draft LPS as per the advertisement in 
Saturdays Examiner. 
Please acknowledge receipt of the representation. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mark Crawford 

michelle.riley
Text Box
Representation No. 1




